
 
 

 

REQUEST FOR CHANGE OF ID 

 

This change of identification request applies for a new FCC ID:   HZB-GX824   

 

This application will establish a new FCC ID number under our own FCC Grantee Code for purpose of 

marketing.  

 

The original grant is held by: Alcoma    (authorization letter is attached) 

FCC ID:  2ABD6 AL24GMPBDP    

Granted on: 3/11/2014     

Will remains in effect. 

 

The equipment is electrically identical and the original test results are applicable to this device. 

 

Should there be any question, please feel free to contact us. 

 

 

Cor van de Water 

Proxim Wireless 

 

 


